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Subjectl Appreciation for All Saints College's contribution to Project Aksharam
Dear Reshmi Ma’am,

| am writing to you on behalf of Insight for Innovation to exprqes de towards All

Saints College for its continuous support and active participation in oufl "Project Aksharam.|j As the project
recently concluded, we reflect on the invaluable contributions made Oy the stude Ol your esteemed

institution.

Since our first Project, All Saints College has been a vital partner, consistently providing dedicated volunteers for
teaching and coordination roles. This year was no exception, and we are deeply appreciative of the commitment
and enthusiasm shown by your students. 90 students from various departments of your institution have been
involved in the project this year.

| would like to extend special recognition to some of the outstanding volunteers whose exceptional performance
in teaching has left a lasting impact. Akshaya Vincent from the Economics Department bagged the highest
working hours in our project. Veena A. S and Jyothika S R (Economics Department) showed exemplary teaching
skills and remarkable dedication by handling responsibilities at two different schools, Pettah School on weekdays
and St. Roch’s School on Saturdays. Devika S (English Department), exhibited extraordinary compassion by
extending her support to students of Divine Children’s Home in Mudavanmugal, especially during the children's
exam period.

Moreover, many students from All Saints College took on the crucial role of school coordination, ensuring
smooth operations and effective communication. Additionally, | would like to acknowledge the efforts of your

students who taught in various tribal study centres and they constantly are there.

As we conclude this year's Project Aksharam, we anticipate and hope for the continued participation and support
from All Saints College in the years to come.

Once again, thank you for your invaluable contributions and partnership. Please convey our sincerest
appreciation to all the students involved.

With Regards,

i

//———

Hema Gopalakrishnan
Founder & CEO
www.insightforinnovation.in
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